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Spending for Month


Old business
Map ads are going, but slow going…Doug’s will be taken care of, of course. Dick will get Clyde a check for Doug’s.
AtoZ Embroidery cap stuff went over by Laurie G. Derek got quotes from Bloomer. We will see what they have for samples at next meeting and go from there. We are wanting to keep it simple!
Kurt went over what our website offers for documents for joining the club and so on. He will add a link of where to go for snowmobile safety such as DNR website.
Pampuch safety signing of trails which is being led by Dakota Pederson…Kurt checked on prices for a 9X9 sign…reflective brown/white …roughly looking at $250 for 46 signs…so once we have everything checked and double checked to make sure they have everything they need for safety we will go ahead and get it taken care of.
Bridge update here by Baier’s…date keeps getting changed as to when it gets done…so we are looking at right after gun season but before Mussel season…hoping for it to be done by 1st of Dec. Someone donated 40 4X4’s and they used them up at this bridge site.
Dan W., Prez of CVSO would like the fundraising aspects be done at an association level so other clubs have the opportunity to partake in the expense of the bridges….we will stay on top of this and review it again at next meeting.
All CVSO calendars were sold and we are proud to say that everyone that was at that meeting help in making this happen.
Club got 200 bucks from CVSO for trail maintenance and we are donating it back to the groomer fund…voted on and approved.


New Business
AWSC …get your trail passes taken care of if you haven’t already
Sign posts welded up by Mueller Guys. Woody is your signage dude. 212 posts were done and taken to Powder Plus for Bob Wood to powder coat for the club.
Club dues…let’s get em paid if you haven’t already. Currently have about 25 paid memberships. 
Clyde new business:
Rough Riders will take a spot on the groomer again this year for advertising. Mark O motioned for 2 spots and Mark Michels 2nd   We are hoping to have our club put on 2 different groomers for more exposure.
With the bridge work being done and the excessive use of the land owner’s land, we will revisit getting the owners gift certificates or something for their troubles and generosity.
Chamber dollars for land owners again was approved. This is something we do every year.
CVSO Meeting
Trail marking is getting done…pay attention and be respectful of land…end of year make sure you get all picked up so farmers don’t run it over
Smoothing of trails cuz it’s hard on the groomers Kurt heard it at a meeting but there really isn’t anything you can do about it. Our club addressed the issue, but do not foresee being able to do anything to fix it.
CVSO meetings…there was over 3 mill dollars generated through trail passes and then that money was allocated to different areas that need funding.
***Kurt needs Dick and Ruth’s address for Clint***
Chippewasnow.com is the website for groomer ads…all the monies from the drag ads go right into the groomer fund. If we fill all ads, that’s 10 grand per year. CVSO needs money generated so they can purchase a new groomer and therefore it shows the importance of these ads.
Next meeting to be held at: Dougie’s on Dec. 12 @7:30 pm SHARP! 

 People in attendance for this meeting. 25
 Paid memberships this year.

 Paid Commercial Sponsorships are as follows; 
.

